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The Virgin Islands Track and Field family is saddened to hear of the death of Bariki George.  
This young man was the victim of a senseless act that has denied him of a full productive life. 

 

The VITFF extents condolences to his family, friends, teammates, coaches, classmates and 
love ones. 

 

Just a few years ago as a student/athlete at The Ivanna Eudora Kean High School and also a 
member of The Cheetahs Track Club, Bariki was a medalist as a member of the Virgin Islands 
National Leeward Islands Junior Track and Field Team that competed in the British 

Virgin Islands, an achievement worthy of selection to the Virgin Islands Track and Field Hall of 
Fame. 

     
Sincerely,        Sincerely, 
 
Ronald Russell        Wallace Williams 
 
Ronald Russell,       Wallace Williams, 
President        General Secretary 
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